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Question: 
Are there any large corporations or food service companies starting their own gardens or green houses?
Group content visibility: 
Use group defaults
Answer:: 

Yes, happily, there is a trend towards more companies starting gardens. This article describes it: 
http://www.nytimes.com/2010/05/12/dining/12gardens.html [1] You might also find this site of interest: 
http://www.employergardens.com/ [2]
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